

## January 15th, 2014 PDC Meeting Minutes

## **Mid-Season Review-**

Members reviewed seasons at all levels. Bantam A Holding their own with "A" squads but struggling with "AA" squads. Bantam B are competing with district 5 teams and holding their own. PeeWee A are slightly over .500 and preparing for district tourney. PeeWee B Gold are having a very strong season a look to make the regions tourney, PeeWee B Silver are also improving and are shooting for the Top Pee Wee B district tourney as a goal, Peewee B Bronze are making progress and are showing some success when playing against the other district teams in their Bronze group. Squirt A are struggling with many teams but are keeping games close with some quality teams, Squirt B are also competitive but are struggling with many teams. The 12UB and 10UB are both having very successful seasons and will both be factors in potential post season runs.

## Mite Program Review-

There have been some questions about the Mite program and the introduction of the Travel Team procedures. The PDC would like the travel team to be an option for age eligible Mites who will be in squirts next season. If the squad cannot be filled the Mite coordinators will attempt to determine who will be playing on the team. Mike Tangen IP coordinator will help facilitate if needed.

## **Draft of Accelration/ Waiver/Advancement Policy:**

Discussion and wording was conducted. The policy will be Drafted and sent to the board for approval.